
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 21 March 2024 

   

Question  Much work has been done on making the new bin hubs 

more accessible for all to use. Can the Convenor tell me 

what analysis has been done on making sure that the new 

bins can actually be used by all, in particular lifting the lids 

and placing waste within the units for those with limited 

mobility or of anyone below a certain height now that there 

is no foot pedal? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


